

1. Najdi si význam slov a napiš je česky do připravených okének:

A place with a difference

In the very **north** of Sweden – 200km north of the Arctic Circle – there is a village. In fact, it's a very small village – there are only about 1,000 **inhabitants**. In winter, temperatures are normally around -10°C . The nights are long and there are only six hours of **daylight**, so why do tourists visit Jukkasjärvi in winter? Well, it's quiet: there isn't any traffic and there aren't any noisy shopping centres. There's a small restaurant with **local** food and a museum with a souvenir shop. But the real attraction is the **amazing** Ice Hotel.

The Ice Hotel is incredibly beautiful. It's different every year and ... it's all ice. The building, the reception, the **plates** in the restaurant, the bedrooms ... the beds! Everything is made of ice. The temperature in the hotel is -5°C , but there are special clothes and **sleeping bags** for guests. The hotel is open from December until April (there isn't any ice in summer **of course**) and it's very popular. There are also ice hotels in Canada and Romania but there aren't any ice hotels in Morocco or Italy. **Guess** why!

2. přečti si text a označ věty, které jsou správně:

- 1 About a thousand people live in the village.
- 2 The minimum temperature in winter is -10°C .
- 3 It isn't cold in the Ice Hotel.
- 4 The Ice Hotel is closed in the summer.
- 5 There are ice hotels in other countries.

3. Vyhledej si slova v textu a spoj dvojice:

- | | |
|---------------|------------|
| 1 sleeping | a) agent |
| 2 underground | b) bag |
| 3 souvenir | c) centre |
| 4 day | d) shop |
| 5 shopping | e) station |
| 6 news | f) light |

4. Odpověz na otázky celou větou:

- a) Where is the village?
- b) Why is the village quiet?
- c) What can you eat in the restaurant?
- d) What is the hotel made of?
- e) Are the beds in the hotel made of wood?
- f) When is the hotel open?
- g) Is the hotel popular?